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30th March 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Class 3JB, 
 
Following on from my previous letter dated 10th March 2021, I am writing to give you a 
further update on the staffing arrangements for after the Easter holidays in your child’s 
class. 
 
I am pleased to be able to inform you that Mrs Jeacock has managed to secure child care 
for her own children until the end of the academic year and is now in a position to 
continue teaching the class on a full time basis.  
 
I am sure you will join the school in thanking Mrs Jeacock for making these arrangements 
that help bring stability to our school. Mrs Jeacock is an experienced class teacher who 
knows our school well and is committed to the wellbeing and achievements of all children 
in her care.    
 
If you have any questions or queries on the above, please speak to Mrs Jeacock, Mrs 
Willetts (Head of Year 3) or myself at your earliest convenience.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Davenport 
Deputy Headteacher 


